
 

 

 

 

 

NORTH WALES SAFEGUARDING ADULTS BOARD 
KEY MESSAGES 

 

From meeting held on Thursday 

16th January 2020 

 

 Board received an overview of the new Wales Safeguarding 

Procedures and the key themes and challenges for agencies to be 

aware of.  Procedures are to be implemented from 6th April 2020.  

Board members agreed to formally adopt the procedures. 

 

 Safeguarding Training for Commissioned Services - The joint 

Safeguarding Board’s Workforce Training and Development Group 

have been working on a pilot training scheme that will allow providers 

to train in-house.  Members agreed to nominate provider agencies to 

potentially participate. 

 

 A National Safeguarding Conference – Working Together to Safeguard 

People is being hosted by Welsh Government on 6th February in 

Wrexham focusing on Adult at Risk.  Various workshops are taking 

place facilitated by a range of agencies including the North Wales 

Safeguarding Adults Board. 

 

 An update was received by Board regarding the ongoing progress of 

BCUHB’s action plan developed following the HASCAS report into 

Tawelfan. 

 


